
 

 

Dear SFRRA colleagues,  

We are pleased to announce that applications are open now (until midnight 31st January 2025) for 

members of our Early Career Researcher community to seek support to attend the following conference: 

22nd Society for Free Radical Research International 

Biennial Meeting 

June 3-6 2025 

Galway, Ireland 

https://www.sfrrgalway2025.com/ 

 

The SFRRA executive committee will assess the applications, and the award will be in the order of 

AUD$1000. Applications are invited from PhD students or postdocs who are less than 5 years post-PhD 

(excluding career disruption). Please see below for all criteria: 

• Applicants must be current members of SFRRA. If you attended the SFRRA&J conference in Canberra 

2024, then you are a current member. If you didn’t attend the conference, please see our SFRRA 

website to renew/activate your membership before applying (membership form and membership 

fee).  

• Applicants must be either a PhD student, or working within 5 years of receiving their PhD. 

• A single PDF application document must be sent by email to sfrrasecretatriat@gmail.com by end of 

the day on 31st January 2025. The SINGLE DOCUMENT will contain: 

1. A cover letter stating the applicant’s current research group and supervisor, number of years of 

research experience (including Masters/PhD/post-doctoral training) and their reasons for wishing 

to attend this conference. 

2. An abstract as submitted (conference requested format) to SFRRI. NB: abstract submission 

deadline is 10th February (to be completed via the conference website by the applicant).  

3. A three-page-maximum Curriculum Vitae. An emphasis will be put on the applicant’s conference 

presentation and publication record, please also list any submitted manuscripts undergoing 

review, and manuscripts in preparation. 

• Travel award recipients are expected to provide a short report (250 words) to the SFRRA after 

attending the conference. 

• The selection panel’s decision will be final, and applicants will be notified of the outcome by email. 

 

For any queries, please contact SFRRA by email: sfrrasecreatriat@gmail.com 

Our SFRRA website is http://www.sfrr-australasia.org/ 
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